
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, August 24, 2020 at 4:30p.m. 

Virtual Meeting via Zoom 
 

The regular meeting of the Hewitt Farm Committee was called to order by Ed 
Harasimowitz at 4:43 PM with members Nita Kincaid, Tim Chokas, and 
Deirdre Tavares present. Guest attending Juliet Hodge and Dick Seager. 
 
 

1. Call to order and attendence 

2. Additions to the agenda 

N/A 

3. Approval of minutes: 6/1/2020, 6/22/2020 and 7/13/2020 

All three sets of minutes/notes have been approved. 

4. John Dean Gallup House grant discussion 
 
Write an RFP to acquired the services of a qualified architect to perform a 
feasiblity study. 
 

5. Member Updates on Projects and Additional Items for Committee 
 

 Trees down at Hewitt, in the pathway.  Tim will look at them 
 

 People seen camping in the woods, this is not permitted.  Contact Nita 
or Ed in the future 

 

 Tim to place caution tape on handrail on parking lot near route 2 
entrance 

 
6. Public Comments 

 
N/A 
 

7. Adjourn 

Ajourned at 5:02 PM. 

Respectfully submitted 
Deirdre Tavares 


